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Christopher Green

From: Brandie Dalton <BDalton@mtengineering.net>

Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 8:05 AM

To: Glenn Davis

Cc: Christopher Green

Subject: Re: RE: 

Chris, 

 

We are here by giving a 30 day time extension for the Reed Lane UGA.  This will add 30 days to the 120-day state 

mandated decision date. 

 

Brandie Dalton 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Aug 2, 2017, at 11:08 PM, Glenn Davis <GDAVIS@cityofsalem.net> wrote: 

Brandie, 

  

Chris Green just told me that we’re running up against the 120-day deadline.  He’ll need to know if your 

client is willing to extend in order for us to finalize the park siting discussion. 

  

-Glenn | 503-588-6211 | ext. 7377 

  

From: Brandie Dalton [mailto:BDalton@mtengineering.net]  

Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 9:34 AM 

To: Glenn Davis <GDAVIS@cityofsalem.net> 

Subject:  

  

Glenn,  

  

I’m sorry I missed your call yesterday.  I just got back from vacation so I’m busy answering emails and 

messages.  I will give you a call soon.   

  

Thank You,  

  

Brandie Dalton, Land-Use Planner 

Multi/Tech Engineering 

(503) 363-9227 

  


